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The Conference and Business Centre project was designed in 2 phases.
Phase 1 was designed to modernise and improve the existing facilities in the Council Chamber and address the need for an additional meeting room to replace the Oaks Room.
The proposals for Phase 2 were formulated with the intention of creating a traded and commercial service, encompassing the existing kitchen and Coppice restaurant, and including a new secured access at the rear of the building.
The delivery of Phase 1 was scheduled for April to May 2019 with Phase 2 following on later during 2019/20.
Whilst Phase 1 has now been completed, Phase 2 has yet to be implemented.
What is the current position on this project?

During the interim period the refurbishment of offices on the south side of the Centre has taken place, with additional fixtures and fittings being provided, but this work did not feature in either of the 2 phases.
How was this work approved and how was it financed?
Were the new fixtures and fitting justified and what were their costs?
What was the total cost of this additional work?


Councillor Colin Clark
